
Be RED At CHatfield Elementary! 
Dear families, 

We are excited to bring you the next step in our PBIS program here at 
Chatfield Elementary!  If you missed the prior communications home regarding 
our new program, they can be found here: 

● Parent Communication #1 - Introduction
● Parent Communication #2 - WHY PBIS
● Parent Communication #3 - Misbehavior

Starting next week, we are going to begin using paper tickets to acknowledge 
the great things students are doing to “Be RED” at Chatfield.  The tickets look 
like this (below), and you should see the right side of the ticket come home with 
your child, and the left side will be kept at school to be put into a drawing for 
weekly prizes!

WHY do we utilize acknowledgements like this?
● It is one of the most powerful tools for shaping or changing behavior
● Creates positive interactions, rapport, and relationships with students
● It increases instructional time, and minimizes time students are out of the 

classroom.

WHY are we using tickets for acknowledgements?
● Makes it more tangible for students receiving the acknowledgement
● Facilitates positive communication home 
● Provides data on positive behaviors

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1uW0H1-xv0RBxl5BSxASPn389Fn6RSTOs
https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B4K-lLxXxwAET2VVWFFJc0ZHQVNwS0U0eGhxSUhHMzZLS3JV
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1Y7IU5yTtc6VKHgrlOREN35-W_2SOyobj

